
 

ANNOUNCEMENT 

 
New online management system helps you manage your AMHSA 
training information with ease 

On Monday, Jan. 9, 2017, AMHSA is implementing a new training management system to better manage 
your user/training experience.  
 
The system will integrate our online and classroom training experience into one database that is 
seamless, user-friendly and secure, and will help all AMHSA users keep track of their Occupational 
Health and Safety (OHS) training.  

For management and others who oversee OHS training in their organization, this will allow you to store 
and track employee training records, schedule online learning, and have access to employee certificates. 

Benefits to using this system 
Whether you are a manager overseeing the training process, or an employee accessing AMHSA’s OHS 
courses, the system will enable you to: 
 

 Quickly access and view the training calendar and course information from anywhere, anytime. 
 Better organize and schedule your course training 
 Easily access and review account information on a secure platform 
 Streamline the learning and training process 
 Review training, course, and certification history and progress  

 
Your next steps 
In the past, you likely received your course notification from info@amhsa.net. Beginning Monday, 
correspondence (such as course enrollment confirmation), will come from mailer@bistrainer.com. 
Please make note of this and add the address to your ‘safe’ contacts. 
 
AMHSA: your partner in OHS education 
AMHSA is committed to providing you with the same high-quality customer-focused health and safety 
education. While we are confident with our decision, we thank you for your continued patience as we 
work through this transition.  
 
Contact us 
Should you experience any issues, experience missing or repeated information, or have any questions 
during this transition, please contact our AMHSA Corporate Office directly, and speak with Office 
Administrator, Lysha Pitts.  
 
Lysha can be reached at 1.877.537.9063 or via email: safety@amhsa.net. When emailing, please include 
‘Management system inquiry’ in the Subject field. 
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